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NORFED Redemption Center (RC)s have, particularly in the last year, become 
extremely creative in how they present Liberty Currency to merchants. They have 
also been sharing their ideas and successes with one another through email, 
phone calls and postings at www.norfed.org. The result is an explosion in the 
number of merchants who will take Liberty Currency and the variety of goods and 
services they have to offer. Steve Kerp from North Carolina is NORFED's RC for 
the month of February for producing the following list of Liberty Currency 
successes. With every new merchant who agrees to take Liberty Currency 
comes increased competition to the Federal Reserve. 
 


